
December 2013

Brothers All,
Well the holiday season is upon us.  It’s 
nice to see people taken time out of this 
busy time of year to support the 
committees and the lodge.  On November 
2nd the MCC held its annual Breeders 
cup races.  There were about 40 people 
in attendance, a great time was had by 
all.  I would also like to thank Nick 
Giuriceo in helping that day with calling 
the races.  I would also like to thank all 
the members and ladies that helped out 
that day.  Also on that evening the 
officers went to Old Bridge Lodge for 
the District Deputy’s Homecoming.  I would 
like to congratulate all the officers on doing a 
fantastic job and each officer coming in first place for 
their position.  We will be competing on either February 
22nd or February 23rd in Long Branch in the state 
competition.  If you aren’t busy come on out and 
support your officers.  On November 6th Mike Veth 
held his monthly SCC spaghetti dinner.  The stuffed 
shells specialty dish provided by Jane Figaro was 
enjoyed by all.  The next Italian specialty dish will be 
Lasagna prepared by Nick (Fingers) Giuriceo.  If you 
would like to volunteer and donate a specialty dish 
contact Mike Veth.  On November 8th to the 10th 
myself and Leading Knight Al Smith attended the  
Mid-Winter conference in Long Branch.  I also competed 
in the Flag Salute and Eleven O’clock Toast contest.  
Out of the 12 districts I came in third in the Flag Salute 
and fifth in the Eleven O’clock Toast.   I would like to 
thank all from the lodge and from the district that came 
out and supported me.  On November 10th we marched 
in the Veterans Day Parade.  We had approximately     

40 marchers including members and the 
Ladies Auxiliary.  I would like to thank 
Roy MacPhearson and his committee 
along with Parade Chairmen Eddie 
Foster and Fran Corridon for organizing 
the marchers.  Also would like to thank 
Lance Jordon for providing transportation 
to the parade.   On November 15th I 
represented the lodge at the Thomas 
Fette Scholarship Benefit Dinner.  I 
would like to thank Tom and Donna 
Fette for the invitation.  On November 
17th Mike Veth held the annual Hoop 
Shoot at Croydon Hall.  I would like to 

thank all the members that came out to help 
with the event.  Congratulations on the 

winners who will be moving on to the next level.  On 
November 19th there was a District Meeting in Red 
Bank I would like to thank all the committee chairman 
that attended the meeting.  On November 23rd we went 
out with Middletown Helps Its Own and delivered 
baskets of food.  I thank all the members that came out 
to help with the baskets.  Every year we seem to get 
more and more members to deliver the baskets.  We will 
be delivering baskets again just before Christmas.  On 
November 24th the Special Children’s Committee held 
its Thanksgiving party.  There was about 100 people in 
attendance.  They had a turkey dinner with all the 
trimmings and ice cream for dessert.  I would like to 
thank Nick Giuriceo and his kitchen help for putting the 
dinner together.  Also thanks to Joe McGrath for 
providing music.  On the November 25th we held 
Indoctrination for the new members coming in.  I thank 
Randy Smith for running the Indoctrination and I also 
would like to thank the officers and committee chairman 

Nick Figaro 
Exalted Ruler
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ELECTED & 
APPOINTED OFFICERS

2013-2014
EXALTED RULER 	 Nick Figaro
	 562 Garfield Ave., Belford, NJ 07718	 732-241-5131 
LEADING KNIGHT 	 Al Smith
	 11 Chestnut Street, Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-4693 
LOYAL KNIGHT 	 Brian Connors
	 98 Wilson Ave., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-5409 
LECTURING KNIGHT	 Michael T. Veth
	 5 Crossway, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-671-0463 
ESQUIRE	 CJ Bolin
	 34 Dakota Ave., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-759-1176
CHAPLAIN	 Nick Giuriceo
	 468 Greenfield Way, Belford, NJ 07718	 732-915-5321
INNER GUARD 	 John Plumacher
	 108 Seabreeze Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-495-3831
TILER	 Robert Fairhurst
	 38 Hutchinson Dr., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-977-7216
LODGE SECRETARY 	 Daniel P. Maloney, PER, PVP, DD
	 20 Day Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1622
LODGE TREASURER 	 Charles J. Bolin, Jr. PER, PST, PDD
	 4 Collins Avenue, Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-787-9155
OFFICER DESIGNATE 	 Richard Centanni
	 33 Vermont Ave., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-0110

TRUSTEES
ONE YEAR TRUSTEE	 W. Randolph Smith, PER, PVP, PDD
	 27 Harmony Ave., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1941
TWO YEAR TRUSTEE 	 Richard Bryk
	 3050 Route 138, Wall, NJ 07719	 732-546-0820
THREE YEAR TRUSTEE	 Fred Dollinger
	 206 Wedgewood Circle, Belford, NJ 07718	 732-471-9966
FOUR YEAR TRUSTEE	 Ken Massicottee, PER
	 226 Thompson Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	
FIVE YEAR TRUSTEE	 Michael Trieste, PER, PDD
	 38 Nautilus Dr., Leonardo, NJ 07737	 732-787-1816

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
ACCIDENT PREVENTION	 James McConnell, PEOY
	 842 Palmer Avenue, Middletown,NJ 07748	 732-671-3044
AMERICANISM	 W. Randolph Smith, PER, PVP, PDD 
	 27 Harmony Ave., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1941
AUDITING	 Richard Centanni
	 33 Vermont Ave., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-0110 
BAR STEWARD	 Michael Parulis, Sr., PEOY
	 618 Campbell Avenue, Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	
BLOOD BANK	 John Plumacher
	 108 Seabreeze Ave., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-500-6084
BULLETIN	 Edward O’Kane
	 52 Oregon Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 609-227-7998
CONVENTION	 Nick Figaro 
	 562 Garfield Ave., Belford, NJ 07718	 732-241-5131
DRUG AWARENESS	 Al Smith
	 11 Chestnut Street, Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-4693
ELKS MEMORIAL DAY	 W. Randolph Smith, PER, PVP, PDD
	 27 Harmony Ave., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1941
FLAG DAY	 Daniel P. Maloney, PER, PVP	
	 20 Day Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1622 
FLUKE TOURNAMENT	 Brian Boyce
	 176 Palmer St., Belford, NJ 07718	 732-670-9905
GOLF TOURNAMENT	 Charles J. Bolin, Jr. PER, PST, PDD
	 4 Collins Avenue, Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-787-9155

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS	 Donald Desfosse, PEOY
	 353 Central Place, Belford, NJ 07718	 732-788-4840 
HALL BOOKINGS	 Frances X. Corridon, PER, PEOY
	 7 Plymouth Ave., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-978-0886
HOOP SHOOT	 Michael T. Veth
	 5 Crossway, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-671-0463
HOUSE	 Bob Foster, PEOY, NN
	 117 Hamilton Avenue, Leonardo, NJ 07737	 732-872-2315
HOUSE & GROUNDS	 Jim McConnell, PEOY
	 842 Palmer Avenue, Middletown,NJ 07748	 732-671-3044
INDOCTRINATION	 W. Randolph Smith, PER, PVP, PDD
	 27 Harmony Ave., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1941
INVESTIGATION	 Daniel P. Maloney, PER, PVP, DD
	 20 Day Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1622
JUSTICE	 W. Randolph Smith, PER, PVP, PDD
	 27 Harmony Ave., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1941
LAPSATION	 Daniel P. Maloney, PER, PVP, DD
	 20 Day Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-1622
LODGE ACTIVITIES	 Donald Desfosse, PEOY
	 353 Central Place, Belford, NJ 07718	 732-788-4840
LODGE PHOTOGRAPHER	 Al Smith
	 11 Chestnut St., Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-4693
MEDIATOR	 John Klepach, PER, PDD, GER
	 571 Hopping Road, Belford, NJ 07718	 732-787-7712
MEMBERSHIP	 Charles J. Bolin, Sr. PER, PST, PDD
	 4 Collins Avenue, Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07757	 732-787-9155
MOTORCYCLE	 Daniel Goodbody
	 14 Shoreland Terr., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-3546
NATIONAL FOUNDATION	 Charles J. Bolin, Jr. PER, PST, PDD
	 4 Collins Avenue, Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-787-9155
NATIONAL SERVICE	 Roy MacPherson

OFFICERS TRAINING 	 Charles J. Bolin, Jr. PER, PST, PDD
	 4 Collins Avenue, Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-787-9155
PARADES	 Edward Foster
	 249 Crestview Dr., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-747-7150
PUBLIC RELATIONS	 Robert Santoro
	 34 Dakota Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-787-3319
RITUAL	 Charles J. Bolin, PER, PST, PDD
	 4 Collins Ave., Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-787-9155
SATURDAY CLUB	 Richard Bryk
	 3050 Route 138, Wall, NJ 07719	 732-546-0820
SCHOLARSHIP	 Richard Niekrash
	 35 West Karyn Terrace, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-671-6347
SICKNESS & DISTRESS	 Al Smith
	 11 Chestnut St., Pt. Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-4693
SOCIAL & COMMUNITY WELFARE	 Robert Fairhurst
	 38 Hutchinson Dr., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-977-7216
SPECIAL CHILDREN	 Michael T. Veth
	 5 Crossway, Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-671-0463
TRACK DAY	 Donald Anderson, PER
	 15 Van Brunt Pl., Middletown, NJ 07748	 732-915-2371
YOUTH ACTIVITIES	 Brian Connors
	 98 Wilson Ave., Port Monmouth, NJ 07758	 732-495-5409
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HOUSE COMMITTEE
Chairman: 	 Bob Foster, PEOY  732-872-2315
Members: 	 Rob Fairhurst • Vince D'Acunzi	
		  Don Desfosse • Al Smith
		  Ed Foster • Ron Steinberger	

Meet Third Saturday of month at 11:00AM



December 2013 b	 b Page 3

DECEMBER 2013

My Elk Of The Month for  
December 2013 is Eddie (McNothin) Foster.
Eddie has organized both parades for Wild Wood and 
Veterans Day.  Eddie has been very instrumental in 
the parade awards we received down in Wild Wood.  

Thanks for all your hard work. 

SPECIAL CHILDREN'S
COMMITTEE

I would like to thank Rich Centanni for donating the 
spaghetti sauce for the November spaghetti dinner. I 
would like to give a special thank you to Jane Figaro 
donating the meatballs and cooking the specialty dinner 
of stuffed shells. It was delicious and it went fast.
I would also like to thank Don DesFosse for helping in 
the kithcen as well as Kathy Corridon and Janet 
DesFosse for waitressing. 
The next spaghetti dinner will be Wednesday, December 
4th. The specialty dinner will be Lasagana donated and 
cooked by P.E.R. Nick Giuriceo. 
There will be no spaghetti dinner in January but will 
return on Wednesday, February 5th. The specialty 
dinner will be Chicken Cacciatore and Wedding Soup.
The SCC committtee will be hosting the annual 
Christmas party for the kids on Sunday, December 22nd 
from 2:00 to 4:00pm. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Ladies 
Auxiliary for their generous donation to the Special 
Children's Committee. It is greatly appreciated.
Thank you, Mike Veth, SCC Chairman

for coming in and speaking to the new members 
coming in on Sunday December 1st.  On November 
30th we held our Elk Of The year dinner for Richie 
Centanni.  There were 76 people in attendance.  
Everyone had a great time.  I would like to thank 
Donald Anderson and all who helped put the evening 
together and the kitchen crew for making all the food. 
Next month on December 1st there will be a new class 
at 10:00 am and then at 12:00pm will be the Elks 
Memorial Day Service.  The will be a VP Clinic in 
Long Branch on December 3rd at 8:00pm.  On 
December 4th will be the SCC spaghetti dinner.  On 
December 10th the Veterans Committee will be going 
over to Laurel Bay Veterans Home to play bingo at 
6:30pm.  If you would like to attend I’m sure the 
Veterans Committee would appreciate the help.  We 
will be helping Middletown Helps Its Own on December 
21st at 8:00am deliver toys and food. On December 
22nd there will be the Youth Activities Committee 
breakfast with Santa and later on the same day will be 
the Special Children’s Committee Christmas party.  
The last event of the year will be our New Year’s Eve 
party.  If you plan on attending see Al and Ginger Smith 
for information.
Progress always involves risk.
Nick Figaro

EXALTED RULER'S 
MESSAGE

continued from page 1

Kitchen Open 
Friday, Saturday, Sunday

12:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Buffalo Chicken
Chicken Tenders

Cheesesteak
Italian Hotdog

Flounder
Bar Pie

and more

FROM THE SECRETARY
The lodge bulletin is now online at middletownelks2179.
org or there will be a limited supply at the lodge after 
the 3rd of the month. Please notify the secretary if your 
e-mail has changed. 
We are now entering the second half of our fraternal 
year and some dues are outstanding. Please bring them 
up to date.
We have many activities planned for the Fall and  
Winter months. Please visit the lodge and partake in the 
camraderie and good times as we promote our  
great order. 
Fraternally, Dan Maloney
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BULLETIN BOOSTERS

January
Tom & Flo Gormley
February  
Bob Santoro
Tom McColgan
April
In Memory of Gene Ruck 
Mary Ruck
Ed and Frann Glenney
In Memory of Lou & Kay Dandorph
Bill and Joan Burger
Edna Bryk
In Memory of Ray Bryk
Frank and Mary Weber
May
Joan McTigue
Jim and Pat Waked
Mary and Richard Bryk
Nicholas and Donna DiGrigorio
June 
In Memory of 
	 Dan Marchetti  
Dan and Carol Maloney
Bob and Pat Crawford
In Memory of Robert J. Brant
July
Chris Marchetti
Red, White, & Blue
Bob and Pat Crawford
Mike and Nancy Brandine, Jr.

Each booster helps to offset printing and mailing costs of this monthly 
newsletter. Boosters are for one year, and payable in advance.  

Please note your name, and when it is due. Thank you.  
ANY OVER DUE HAVE BEEN DROPPED FROM LIST

August 
In Memory of Jack Spann	
Joe and Rosemary Keeney 
John and Kathy Steakin
Ed and Lynn O’Kane
Bill and Delia McDougal
September
In Memory of Mary Brant
Frank and Dianne Zechman
October
In Memory of PER John McTigue
In Memory of 
	 Kathleen L. McCartan
Dan McCartan
Ed and Mary Tomkins
Al and Cathy Grabau
Bob and Alice Eckert
In Memory of Bob Brant
	 Kathleen Brant
November
In Memory of Willy Fix
Thomas F. Early
Chuck and Adrianne Bolin
Cathy Grabau
December
Steve Hoitt
In Memory of Ken Thompson
	 Jane Thompson
"God's Little Miracles"
	 Coach Saige

Please check to see if your payment is due - those more than two 
months in arrears will be dropped. Thank you for your support.

ANYONE WHO HAS  
WHEELCHAIRS, WALKERS, 
CRUTCHES, OR ANY OTHER 
MEDICAL EQUIPMENT TO  
DONATE OR NEED THEM

CONTACT MIKE VETH 
732-671-0463

ALSO IF YOU HAVE TAKEN 
ONE OUT PLEASE RETURN 

THEM AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
IF YOU NO 
LONGER 
NEED IT

Veteran's Day  
Parade

The Veteran's Committee would like to thank all 
that marched in the parade; the members their  
families, Ladies Auxiliary. Special thanks to House 
Committee for the food set up and the great home 
made soup. Also Frances X. Corridon for the  
50/50 Raffle.

Veteran's  
Committee  

Christmas Bingo
Our Christmas Bingo,  

this year will be on  
Tuesday December 10  

at 6:30 pm at  
Laurel Bay Nursing Home.
All are welcome to join us.

b b
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Youth 
Activities 

Committee

Breakfast with Santa

December 22nd

Special Children’s  
Committee  

Christmas Party

December 22nd     
2:00 to 4:00pm
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Special Children's
Committee

 
Spaghetti Dinner Dates

Wednesday, February 5th
Chicken Cacciatore

2013 Hoop Shoot Contest Thank You
I would like to say thank you to those who showed up to help with 2013 Hoop Shoot Free throw Contest. 
It was a great turn out. And a great success. Thank you to Chuck Bolin, Ron Steinberger, Nick Figaro,  
Bob Santoro, Brian Connors, Buster Pollard as well as Mike Dickie, Vinne D'Acunzi, Sam Zelko,  
Don Anderson, Jerry Reilly, Kevin McCauley, Mike Brandine, Don Desfosse, Roy MacPherson and  
our photographer Al Smith.
Mike Veth, Hoop Shoot Chairman

Congratulations to the  
2013-2014 Hoop Shoot Contest Winners

	 8 and 9 year old girls	 Julia Karpell 
	 8 and 9 year old boys 	 Daniel Cody
	 10 and 11 year old boys 	 Benjamin Zic
	 11 and 12 year old girls	 Sarah Karpell
	 11 and 12 year old boys 	 Anthony Cooper



Page 8 b		  b December 2013

LADIES AUXILIARY STEAL BINGO
SUNDAY, JANUARY 26TH, 2014

MIDDLETOWN ELKS #2179, 251 CHURCH ST., BELFORD
TIME: 1:00 PM SHARP

ADMISSION: $10.00 PRICE INCLUDES
1 BINGO BOARD AND  

ONE 50/50 SPECIAL SHEET  
FREE COFFEE, TEA AND DESSERTS

ADDITIONAL 50/50 SHEETS FOR SALE

EACH PLAYER REQUIRED TO  
BRING A WRAPPED $10.00 GIFT  

USE YOUR IMAGINATION 
(NOVELTIES, CASH, LOTTERY TICKETS, GIFT CARDS, ETC.)

DOOR PRIZES    CASH BAR AVAILABLE 

BRING YOUR OWN BINGO CHIPS AND MARKERS

NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT DOOR

TO RESERVE TABLES  
CALL EDNA BRYK  732-787-4780 OR MARY BRYK 732-546-0819

Ladies Auxiliary  
Scholarship Applications

The Ladies Auxiliary is pleased to announce that  
applications for the 2014 Auxiliary scholarship 
for a graduating high school senior are now 
available. This scholarship is open to children 
and grandchildren of Auxiliary members in  
good standing.

The application deadline is February 15, 2014.

Please contact Cathy Trieste for further  
information. (732) 291-0276

Applications will be available at Auxiliary  
meetings from Cathy Trieste or Adrienne Snow.
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THANK  YOU
Mary and I would to like to thank everyone who 
came out to Steal Bingo. Good time was had by 
everyone. Many thanks to Diane Foster, Adrienne 
Snow and Mary Bryk for making the cupcakes and 
cheesecakes. Also Mary Ruck and Chris Marchetti 
thanks for donating the cookies. Jane and Fran, 
thanks for working the door and the setting up and 
cleaning after Steal Bingo. Hope to see you all at 
our next one in January. 

Thanks again Edna and Mary

JuNE LadiEs BiRtHdays
June Brings Out thOughts Of Playing gOlf,  
gOing tO COnventiOns, OPening the POOl,  

Meeting fOr DOCksiDe lunChes

8th, CassanDra gOrMley

9th, JOyCe DOllinger

10th, BarBara Brk

19th, ginger sMith, Past PresiDent

21st, DOttie nesfielD, gOlD star, Past Pres.,    
          Past laDy Of the year

23rD, rOseMary keeney, gOlD star

25th, Mary klePaCh, gOlD star

26th, fran Duffy, Past Pres., gOlD star,  
          Past laDy Of the year

27th, leslie COnnOrs

29th, nanCy BranDine, Past PresiDent

haPPy BirthDay tO all Our June laDies!

LODGE OF SORROW
       JOHN OSTER, PEOY 

The clock if his day has stopped and
across the dial, the motionless shadows 

mark the hour of eleven.
Sleep my brother, peace be with you. 

ANNUAL 
GIFT 

AUCTION
MIDDLETOWN ELKS #2179

LADIES AUXILIARY

251 CHURCH STREET,  
BELFORD

TO BE HELD ON

WEDNESDAY
JUNE 12, 2013

DOORS OPEN @ 6:00 PM
PRICE OF TICKET $10.00

FOR TICKETS OR  
MORE INFO

PLEASE CONTACT: 
KAY WOODS 
732.495.2953

JANET DESFOSSE 
732.788.4839

THANK YOU 
I would like to thank everyone who participated in 
the recent Pick 3 drawing on April 7th. This was 
hug success and the profit will got towards a gift  
to the lodge from the PERs and the Past Elks of  
the Year. 
A special thanks to Fan Duffy, Nick Giuriceo, 
Fran Corridon, Mike Quilty, Hugh Smith and  
Tom Durdack who were responsible for distribut-
ing and selling most of the tickets. 
Dan Maloney



Spotlight Lady  

Ginger Smith, Past President … you are 
the Spotlight Lady for December. The lady has    

                 a great smile and unlimited energy. Ginger  
did a great job as Chairlady of the Car Show 
and is doing a great job as new membership  
chairlady. She is always there willing to help 

in any way she can. Enjoy the Spotlight Ginger.
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COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES

Auditor/Budget. . . . . . . . . .         Chris Marchetti. . . . .    732-872-1189
Book. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Marlene Maroldi . . . .   732-787-4825
Calendar Picks . . . . . . . .       Sharon Macpherson. . .  732-787-7477
Car Show . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Ginger Smith . . . . .    732-495-4693
Car Show. . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Nancy Brandine. . . . .    732-492-3893
Chairlady Raffle. . . . . . . . . .         Flo Gormley. . . . . .     732-495-0678
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . .           Janet Desfosse. . . . .    732-787-5219
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . .          Kathy Corridon. . . . .    732-495-3689
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . .          Sharon Corridon . . . .   732-495-2768
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . .         Ginger Rooney. . . . .    732-500-8329
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . .           Cathy Merker . . . . .    732-495-6654
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . .           Kay Woods . . . . . .     732-495-2953
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . .           Edna Bryk. . . . . . .      732-787-4780
Cooking Class. . . . . . . . . . . .           Donna Smith. . . . . .     732-787-1941
Convention Shirts. . . . . . . .       Kathy Corridon. . . . .    732-495-3689
Dark Horse. . . . . . . . . . . .             Barbara DeSiato . . . .   732-822-7490
Fashion Show/Social. . . . . .       Tara Merenda. . . . . 732-787-8753
Fashion Show/Social. . . . . . . .       Lisa Lowe. . . . . . .      732-495-1971
Friday Night Dinners . . . .     Nancy Brandine. . . . .    732-495-3893
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Kay Woods . . . . . .     732-495-2953
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Pat Harris. . . . . . .      732-495-0340
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Mary Bryk. . . . . . .      732-280-9071 
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . .            Cathy Merker . . . . .    732-495-6654
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Edna Bryk. . . . . . .      732-787-4780 
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Joan Burger . . . . . .     732-789-9350
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . .            Janet Desfosse. . . . .    732-788-4839
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Ginger Smith. . . . . .     732-495-4693
Past President Dinner. . . . .    Adrienne Snow. . . . .    732-291-0695
Past President Dinner. . . .    Carol Goodbody . . . .   732-495-9693
Phone Committee. . . . . . . . .          Mary Ruck. . . . . . .      732-741-7685
Pins. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Ginger Rooney. . . . .    732-500-8329
Plaques . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Cathy Grabau . . . . .    732-732-2933
Repast. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Fran Duffy. . . . . . .      732-787-3330
Scholarship. . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Cathy Trieste. . . . . .     732-291-0276
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Edna Bryk. . . . . . .      732-787-4780
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Mary Bryk. . . . . . .      732-280-9071
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Chris Marchetti. . . . .    732-872-1189
Waitresses. . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Kathy Corridon. . . . .    732-495-3689

Ladies Auxiliary Officers
2013-2014

President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrienne Snow. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-291-0695  
1st V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Goodbody . .  .  .  .  732-495-9693
2nd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Lisa Hahn. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4194 
3rd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Melissa Vanderzee. .  .  .  732-322-7369
Treasurer . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrianne Bolin. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-9155
Recording Secretary. .  .  Chris Marchetti. .  .  .  .  .  732-872-1189
Corresponding Sec. ..  .  Janet Desfosse. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-788-4839
Chaplain. . . . . . . . ..  .  Ginger Rooney. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-500-8329

Executive Board
Ginger Smith . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4693
Nancy Brandine . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-3893
Kathy Corridon. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-3689
Kay Woods. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-2953
Colleen Kelly. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-7924

Ladies,I hope everyone had a nice thanksgiving. Janet 
Desfosse and committee thanks for preparing the  
pre-holiday November meal. Janet has been doing this 
for a long time and doing a great job. 
Cooking Class is doing great but due to the holidays, 
the next class will be in January. Thanks Carmello for 
your help all year.
Ladies Auxiliary Christmas Party, under chairladies 
Ginger Rooney and Cathy Merker will be by invitation 
only. A member must have attended 2 meetings to be 
eligible. There will be music, dinner, raffle table and a 
little show.
There is no meeting in December. The next meeting 
will be January 29th. 
There will be a steal bingo on January 26th at 1:00pm. 
Admission is $10.00 and a wrapped gift value of ten 
dollars. For tickets, see Edna or Mary Bryk.
Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy prosperous new 
year to everyone. 
Yours in Friendship and Harmony, 
President Adrienne Snow

December Ladies Birthdays
December brings us thoughts of Peace on Earth  

and Good Will to all

12th, Diane Steinberger

12th., Debby See, Past President,  
           Past Lady of the Year and Gold Star

14th, Eileen Kenaven, Gold Star

19th, Donna Smith, Past Lady of the Year  
           and Gold Star

21st, Cathy Merker, Past Lady of the Year  
          and GoldStar

Happy Birthday Ladies and  
Have a Merry Christmas!
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Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

GOD BLESS
MIDDLETOWN ELKS

BD

732-217-1872

Please Support 
The Elks

Please Support 
The Elks
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Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Junction Cleaners
109 Leonardville Road

Belford, NJ 07718
732-471-8888

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

274 Main Street, Keansburg, New Jersey 07734
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Calendar Events For January 2014
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

1 2 3 4

65 7 8 9 10 11

1312 14 15 16 17 18

2019 21 22 23 24 25

2726 28 29 30 31

RENTAL

FOP

MCC

LADIES
AUIXLIARY
MEETING

PER

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

RENTAL

RENTALREGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

Calendar Events For December 2013
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

4 5 6 7

98 10 11 12 13 14

1615 17 18 19 20 21

2322 24 25 26 27 28

3029 31

321 LADIES
AUXILIARY

CHRISTMAS

RENTAL

ELKS
MEMORIAL

NEW CLASS

SPAGHETTI
DINNER
6:00PM

SCC
YAC 

CHRISTMAS

NEW YEAR'S
EVE PARTY

MCC

PER

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

PBA
CHRISTMAS

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

CLOSED


